19+ July 2024
Dear Families,

Another school year has come to an end and what a wonderful year it has been. The children, as always,
have achieved so much and should be extremely proud of their hard work and the progress they have
made. It was a true pleasure to read each child’s report and hear their teachers celebrate them so well.

Ofsted

One of our many celebrations this year, was the success in our Ofsted inspection. When staff and children
were asked to describe school using one word, the Ofsted inspectors were given words such as, ‘family,
safe, happy, nurturing, kind.” These words speak volumes and mean an awful lot. It was wonderful to have
the strengths of our special school recognised and celebrated and we look ahead to next year with a
continued focus on creating the very best environment and curriculum for our children.

Year 6

The end of this school year is particularly special for our Year 6 children who have now completed their
primary school journey and take the next step into High School. Year 6, we are all very proud of you. You
have worked hard and made so much progress this year. It was wonderful to watch you all on stage for
the final time, filling the hall with laughs and letting your characters shine. We wish you the very best of
luck for the next step in your journey.

Thank you

There are so many people that make our school the brilliant place that it is and | would like to take the
opportunity to thank all the staff for their hard work and continued dedication to our children. It has been a
pleasure to see the experiences and fantastic learning opportunities provided for all children across school.
The staff don’t only teach the children knowledge and skills but focus intently on nurturing all children to
become confident, resilient and happy people. To all the staff — thank you!

| cannot complete a year without thanking and recognising the work of Friends of Coupe Green. They have
yet again planned so many fantastic events for families to enjoy and raised so much for school, truly
helping to enhance our curriculum and environment. This year alone, FOCG have bought an interactive
white board for a class, outdoor timeline and maps, provided funds to host Bushcraft days for each class,
bought all resources and tools for gardening club, helped us to purchase more books and provided money
for each class. The FOCG team work so hard to achieve all of this and we are truly thankful for all that
they do.

To all our families, thank you for continuing to support school and work with us to provide the best that we
can for our children. It has been a pleasure to have so many families attend school events this year, such
as the Reading Afternoon Tea, Wellbeing Workshops, Phonics Workshops, Sports Day, to name a few.

Learning together, Supporting each other
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Coupe Green

Primary School

Looking Ahead

As we prepare for the next academic year, we look forward to developing our children’s leadership skills
and enhancing our super curriculum with real life experiences.

I wish you all a restful and fun filled summer and look forward to welcoming the children back to school in
September, seeing how much they have all grown.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Littlewood

Headteacher

Learning together, Supporting each other

wpe Green Primary School, Coupe Green

' Step PSiep 6
(Juality utside
[ —— — ]




